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Kahl Appointed to State of Wisconsin Building Commission 
 
 

(MADISON)  State Representative Robb Kahl (D-Monona) has been appointed to serve on the State of 

Wisconsin Building Commission by Assembly Democratic Leader Peter Barca.    The appointment takes 

effect immediately and Representative Kahl will participate in Building Commission meetings on February 

17th. 

 

“Representative Kahl is a successful business owner with vast experience in the private sector.   He 

understands the importance of getting things done right the first time, investing in our state’s infrastructure 

and striving to get the most out of every dollar during tough economic times.  I am glad to appoint him to 

the Building Commission,” Representative Peter Barca (D-Kenosha) said. “I know Representative Kahl 

will fight for transparency and accountability to the taxpayers in this role. He has the expertise and 

dedication that will serve our caucus – and the residents of Wisconsin – well.” 

 

“The Building Commission fulfills an important role for the taxpayers of the State of Wisconsin,” Kahl 

stated.  “Commission members oversee the planning, improvement, major maintenance and renovation of 

state facilities and the issuance of debt.  I look forward to working with Building Commission members – 

on both sides of the aisle – to make sure we properly maintain existing facilities and serve the public well 

when new projects are considered.” 
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